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Super Hornet Families,  

The end of the school year is rapidly approaching.  Students are anticipating the sum-

mer ahead.  From May 2nd to May 6th we will be recognizing our amazing staff during 

Staff Appreciation Week.  Our staff works hard each day to help our Hornets soar.  

A big thanks to our tremendous business and community sponsors that have supported 

our school and students this year.  We are so fortunate to have such great partners. 

 

Thank you for all that you do to support your child and Hernando Elementary School! 

Have a safe and wonderful summer! 

 

Kyle Jaecks 

Principal  

Things to Know: 

• Breakfast is served from 

8:50—9:10 

• School begins at 9:10 

• Dismissal  is 3:35 

 

Dates to Remember: 

Staff Appreciation 
Week 

5/2-
5/6 

Grade 5 Gradua-
tion @ Church of 
Nazarene @ 6:00 

5/17 

VFW Awards    

@ 2:45 

5/18 

Safety Patrol 

Swearing In @ 

2:30 

5/19 

Wet Field Day 5/25 

Early Dismissal @ 5/26-
5/27 

Last Day for   

Students 

5/27 

Meal Prices: All student 
breakfast and lunches are free 
for the 2021-2022 school year. 

Full Price Breakfast FREE 

Full Price Lunch FREE 

Adult Lunch Ala-
carte 

Check out the Hernando Elementary School Facebook page to view photos from hap-

penings around campus!  

FSA Testing 

We are continuing with FSA Testing this month.  Please remember sleep is very im-

portant to our students success.  As always this year we will provide breakfast for our stu-

dents.   
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Important Dates 

FSA Testing through May 13th. 

Second grade water safety ends the week of May 9th. 

Fifth grade graduation will take place at the Hernando Church 

of Nazarene on May 17th beginning at 6:00 pm. 

American Angels will visit with our new hornets on May 18th 

at 10:00. 

VFW Award will be on May 18th at 2:45. 

Ms. Spell’s class will welcome parents on May 19th at 11:00. 

Ms. Shaffer’s class will welcome parents on May 20th at 11:00. 

Mrs. Baker’s class will welcome parents on May 24th. 

Wet Field Day is May 25th. 

Early Dismissal will be May 26 and 27th at 12:35. 

The last day for students is May 27th. 

TITLE I INFORMATION 

Title 1 newsletters are available on our school website under 

the Parent Info tab. 

The purpose of these monthly newsletters is to provide busy 

parents with practical ways to promote school readiness, 

parent involvement, and more effective parenting. 

Links to the HES School Improvement Plan, Parent In-

volvement Plan, and the Citrus County School District Par-

ent Involvement Plan are located on the home page of our 

school website, http://hes.citrusschools.org . 

Fundraising Activities 

HES sponsors several fundraisers each year, includ-

ing student pictures, for different purposes.  Profits 

from fundraising will be used, among other things, 

to purchase school wide needs, such as playground 

equipment, technology supplies, instructional sup-

port materials, campus beautification and student 

rewards including food and other consumable items.  

A portion of these funds, no greater then 10% , may 

be used to provide food and other consumable 

items for faculty and staff meetings, and staff appre-

ciation.  We appreciate your support of the HES 

community. 

 


